Weekly Message
December 2, 2022

James Mowat Families,

Our FIFA World cup activities continued today with a skills demonstration by the
University of Alberta Pandas. A number of players from the team joined us to
showcase some of their tricks and share their love of the game. We would like to
thank the team members who joined us on this very cold winter day.

We hope everyone who joined us for parent teacher interviews found them
insightful. Along with the report card, this is an important opportunity to share
successes and areas of growth.

The Mowat Express has begun its long and treacherous journey to the North Pole
and your help is crucial to arriving on time. Reading every night powers the train
and we are tracking its journey on our Official North Pole Certified Bulletin

Board. Everyone is encouraged to bring in their Golden Tickets and watch the
progress as the train rolls along the tracks!

Our students are using numeracy reasoning skills to solve questions posted on the
bulletin board. Students who participant have their name entered into a draw to
receive a reward for sharing their thinking.

A huge thank you to our Parent Council for all of the time they have volunteer to
make of Holiday Dance a success. A extra special thank you to our DJ for
volunteering to join us and to our guest DJs who assisted with the music.

Have a great weekend!

James Mowat Staff



